
Town of Hammond Planning Meeting May 3rd, 2021 

Meeting called to order at 7:30 pm by Paul Hueg. 

Planning Commission, all members present, no guest in attendance.  

Approval of agenda, Miller/Weilding. 

Minutes from April 5th, 2021 reviewed and approved, Miller/Hawkins. 

No requests this month from public to review. 

Open Business from Floor and the Planning Commission. 
 
No open business from Floor. Paul reported on election results from Towns, Paul retained Chair position 
and Joe Miller retained Vice-Chair. 
Paul updated Ball Field Building, we need to retain management of building to prevent the requirement 
of State Commercial Electric Plans, by doing this All Croix can perform required inspections. Paul also 
stated we need to inspect our Ball Field Shelter, Recycling Building and evaluate for required repairs.  
 

Chairman Report and Discussion. 

Paul discussed with Planning Commission that Jeff Durkee is retiring June 10th from the County Highway 

Department. This brought up the discussion on whether we should continue to use the County or 

Steven’s for our Engineering Services. Paul also stated we will need to start collecting engineering fees. 

Paul updated us that he approved the County to construct/make the temporary cul-de-sac a permanent 

cul-de-sac at the end of 87th 

 

Next meeting will be Monday June 7th, 2021. 

 

Meeting adjourned 8:10 pm, Miller/Hawkins 

 

Submitted 05/08/2021 Greg Olson, Planning Secretary 

 


